
Hotline:  877-495-4240  |  email:  UDOTREGION3@UTAH.GOV

Beginning June 7, 2017, and continuing 
through mid-August 2017, the Utah 
Department of Transportation (UDOT) will 
resurface 9 miles of State Route 73 from 
the Tooele County line to Cedar Fort.

Construction crews will use a process 
called hot-in-place recycling (HIR). The 
HIR process allows workers to reuse the 
existing asphalt surface by grinding off a 
specific depth of the pavement, mixing the 
asphalt with a recycling agent, and repaving 
the road with the reprocessed asphalt. 
Once the recycled layer is placed, a layer 
of new asphalt is placed on the recycled 
portion and then crews will place a final 
chip seal on the new asphalt roadway.

Anticipated Travel Delays
To complete the work, crews will close 
one lane of traffic between 7 a.m. and 8:30 p.m. Monday through Thursday, and Friday from 
7 a.m. to 3 p.m. Flaggers will be posted at each end of the work zone to direct drivers safely 
through the project area. The speed limit will be lowered and the travel lane will be reduced to 
11 feet wide. Motorists should anticipate travel delays. Please slow down when driving through 
construction zones and watch out for crews working within the area.

For more information about this project, please contact the project representative at 877-495-
4240, or via email at udotregion3@utah.gov. Work schedules are subject to change due to 
inclement weather, equipment problems, or emergency situations. 
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